COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

lst September, 1926,

Dear g8ir,
Vith reference to New York Report
N°25778 on the steamer "EROOHlAﬂD“, I have to aegquaint

you that in reply to the usual notice regarding the

2nd 8Special Survey N°2 the White Star Line of Liverpeol
state that the vewmsel is now in the Uniteqd States and
is not trading to this country and that they have
forwarded the notice in question to their New York
Office. In the circumstances I shall be glad if you
will ascertain angd let me know what arrangements are
Proposed to be made for the Special survey in question
to be carried out.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfulliy,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.,

James French Eaq.,

NEW YORK, | @ 2@2“%

¢ Lloyds Register
i Foungatipn



